
 

            

Paris 29
th

 June 2010 
 
 
 
Dear Members, dear Friends, 
 
 
It is with great pleasure that I can confirm the dates of the next INEDITS Encounters that will 
take place in Porto Vecchio (Corsica) from 4th to 7

th
 November 2010. Casa di Lume 

(Cinémathèque de Corse) will welcome INEDITS as we celebrate our 20
th
 anniversary. 

 
You will find attached the programme decided upon at our last Board meeting in June 2010.  
This year the main theme will be “MARE NOSTRUM – The Mediterranean seen by 
amateurs”.  This theme will be developed on Friday 5

th
 November. On the same day, we will 

spend 90 minutes on the past twenty years of INEDITS, a good moment to observe the history 
of our association and take a look at its perspectives. 
 
The workshop on Saturday 6

th
 will be devoted to the technical aspects of our work, 

nowadays more and more complex. This time, it will be our technicians who will help out all 
through the day as we discuss and demonstrate the different digital techniques and 
machines we use in our archives. This workshop, divided into two parts, will comprise, firstly, 
a discussion on transfer methods and the experiences of different archives. In the afternoon, 
a practical workshop on Flashscan SD and Dixi will be open to a restricted number of 
people. The results of the day might bring food for thought to those taking decisions in terms 
of equipment and investment. 
 
Public screenings are also planned.  The first one on 4

th
 November at 9pm will show a 

documentary film based on amateur films. It will refer to the main theme of our Encounters. 
We will inform you in September of the name of the author and the film that will have been 
selected.  On Friday 5

th
, we will have a public screening with films proposed by INEDITS 

members, in accordance with the general theme “MARE NOSTRUM”.  Please take a close 
look at the presentation note here below to suggest materials that will be a surprise to the 
public and will show the diversity of viewpoints. 
 
In addition to all of this we will have time to meet with each other, to exchange ideas and 
projects that will make our links stronger and keep stronger over the years. 
 
These Encounters will end with our yearly General Assembly, an occasion to make a point 
on the future direction of our Association. 
 
I wish you a beautiful summer, and remind you to respond before the deadlines with your 
registration and your hotel reservation. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Gilbert LE TRAON 
President of INEDITS 
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Brussels, 20

th
 June 2010   

 
 
 

TO ALL INEDITS MEMBERS  

 
Dear Friends, 
 
As has been announced, the next meeting of the European Association INEDITS will take place in 
Corsica at the Cinémathèque de Corse 
 

Dates: 4 to 7 November 2010 
 

Main Theme: “Mare Nostrum” 
 

Draft agenda (detailed agenda sent in September) 
 
Thursday 4 November: 

- Board Meeting 
- From 2pm on, welcome of the delegates at CINEMATHEQUE DE CORSE / Casa di Lume 

  Espace Jean-Paul de Rocca Serra - BP 50, Corse  F-20537 Porto-Vecchio cedex 
  Tél : (33 - 4) 95 70 71 44  Fax : (33 - 4) 95 70 59 44 Secr : (33-4) 95 70 35 02 
  E-mail : casadilume.patrimoine@wanadoo.fr ou Casadilume.technique@orange.fr 

- Public screening. 
 
Friday 5 November:  

- Welcome by the Cinémathèque de Corse, Casa di Lume, and by the President of INEDITS 
- Presentation of new members 
- Projects of the members 
- Projects of INEDITS 
- Theme 1: Twenty years of INEDITS 
- Theme 2: Mare Nostrum – the eye of amateurs on the Mediterranean 
- Public screening: films from the collections of INEDITS members on the theme “Mare Nostrum” 

 
Saturday 6 November: 

- Workshop 1: Changing transfer methods 
- Workshop 2: Telecines, technical workshop (registration needed) 
- Board meeting 
- Conclusions and perspectives followed by the General Assembly  
- Closing dinner  

 
Sunday 7 November: 

Guided tour of Porto Vecchio 
 
We look forward to seeing you all again at this meeting. 
Please be sure to fill in the attached forms and return them as soon as possible  
- the registration form by Monday 26 July at the latest in order to be able to organise your stay  
- the screening form as well as your images by 20 September to allow time for their preparation for 

screening.  
 
If you cannot attend the Meeting, please let us know as well! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Vincent Vatrican        Chantal van den Berghe 
Secretary General       Executive Secretary 




